Additional Bulletin Announcements

Canyonville Adventist Elementary School News

Student Family Heritage Fair - Come prepared to support the students and purchase dinner on Sunday, April 2 from 4-7 pm in the school gym. Each student is selling food that is important to their family or from their cultural heritage. We are also selling recipe books and plant starts for your garden and the Veggie Food Store will be open! Those attending the Advanced Directives Workshop on Sunday, plan to stop and have dinner with us!!

Pampered Chef Fundraiser - If you'd like to support the school and get some new kitchen gadgets, contact Laura 541-415-1326 or pick up a catalog in the foyer.

St Jude's Children's Hospital Fundraiser - Students will be supporting St Jude's Children's Hospital by reading everyday in April for 30 minutes. If you'd like to sponsor a child a certain amount for each day they read for 30 minutes, please contact Laura at 541-415-1326.

Registration for Next School Year - Registration for next year will begin March 27. If you know of anyone who would be interested in Christian education in a good environment, please let them know about CAES!

Fundraising for CAES Budget

 Recycling - Please keep collecting your cash redemptive recyclables, and put them in the blue bags you will find in the Lobby and bring them to the school or you can take them to Bottle Drop in Roseburg. We appreciate all who have contributed.



◆ Our Veggie Food Store - We will be selling Veggie Food on Tuesdays from 4:15-4:45. Please contact Kim −1-541-261-5847 or it is really helpful if you email your order, then Kim can have it ready for you when you arrive— caesveggiefood@gmail.com. See the current price list on the foyer bulletin board.

<u>Church Campout</u> - There is stil time to make your reservations for our annual church campout at Sunset Bay State Park. For those who wish to reserve a YURT or a Full Hook-up site, you'll want to get your reservation made early on March 8th (unless you plan to come a day or two earlier). We can make the reservations exactly 6 months before our beginning date. Contact Melody 541-817-2643.

Cooking for Kids - The Health Ministry of the Grants Pass Seventh-day Adventist Church is inviting all future chefs of Southern Oregon, ages 4-12, to a free hands-on cooking class on Sunday, April 16, from 2:00 - 4:00 PM in the Better Living Center, 1360 NE Ninth Street, Grants Pass. Parents are welcome to come, too, as this class will also have a gardening component. Please register in advance by calling Darlene at 541-474-1383 or Rosie at 541-471-1325.

Things to Look Forward to in 2023

March 25 - Progressive Vespers and Dinner - This is a great Sabbath to have a light snack after church! We will meet at the church parking lot at 4:30pm and divide into (3) groups. Each group will begin at one of our host homes with a Vespers and a portion of a meal. We will spend 45 minutes at each home before progressing to the next home for another Vespers and food. By the end of the evening, you will be Spiritually filled and well fed. All who would like to attend, please RSVP by either calling/texting Kim Bowlby 541-261-5847 or signing the RSVP sheet in the foyer. We don't want to leave anyone out, the RSVP simply gives each Hostess a good idea of how much food to have ready.

April 2 - The Advanced Directives Workshop - is scheduled for April 2 from 3:00 pm to 5:00 pm. This Workshop is for those who have attended the Gift of Preparedness Seminar. It is intended to help you put into practice the things that were learned in the Seminar.

April 6 - Revelation's HOPE Evangelistic Seminar - We will begin the first night with a mini-concert featuring Janet Walden then begin a chapter-by-chapter, Christ-centered series of meetings presented by Pastor Murray Miller starting Thursday, April 6 at 7pm. This series will meet weekly Thursdays through Sundays from April 6 to May 7. Personal invitations and a more detailed schedule will be provided as the event draws near. Plan now to attend and invite as many as possible to attend!

April 8 - Special Easter Potluck & Ding Dong Ditch Afternoon - This will be the first weekend of the Revelation HOPE Series. A great weekend to invite attendees. After potluck, we will divide flowers amongst those who would like to participated in leaving flowers on the front porch of random neighbors in our community.

April 8 - RHOPE Visitation Team Meeting - Our next meeting will be Sabbath, April 8 at 2pm. Please meet in the main office. And please email Pastor Murray your email address ahead of that meeting (his email is pastormumil-ler@gmail.com). Thank you!

May 12 - Friday Night Campfire Vespers - 7:00 pm we will meet behind the Fellowship Hall for a Campfire Vespers. Social Committee will provide popcorn, hot drink and items for S'mores. Bring camp chairs and a blanket!

June 16 - Friday Night Campfire Vespers - 7:00 pm we will meet behind the Fellowship Hall for a Campfire Vespers. Social Committee will provide popcorn, hot drink and items for S'mores. Bring camp chairs and a blanket!

<u>Southern Oregon Women's Retreat—Save the Date</u> - The Southern Oregon Women's Retreat is scheduled for June 2-4 at Milo Academy. The theme this year is "Lord Prepare Me to be a Sanctuary." Tawny Sportsman will be the keynote speaker this year. For more information to to godsgirlsconnect.com or God's Girls Connect Facebook page. You can register at ggc.retreat@gmail.com. There are flyers in the foyer. Plan on joining this special retreat!